
From: Neal, Sharranda <sneal@wltx.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/1/2015 3:08:33 PM
Subject: Automatic reply: Gov. Haley announces Winter Weather Awareness Week

I am out of the office until Monday, December 7, 2015. If you have a Breaking News tip, story idea or 
need assistance, please call the News19 Assignment Desk at (803) 776-9508.
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